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BUSINESS AS USUAL IN OCTOBER
Hello! 

We have finished the first 6 weeks already!  Can you believe it!?  

It is especially hard to believe because the high outside is still

in the 90s!  

 

During the first 6 weeks, we established a new program

(classcraft) and expectations for the school year.  All scholars

are well versed in what is expected in the art room.  I

encourage you to talk to your scholar about all the fun and

exciting things we are creating everyday!   

 

October is a time for "business as usual", AKA making amazing

artwork!!
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Current  & Upcoming  Events :

 Art  1  is  working  on  an  Art  history  research

project

MS  1  is  working  on  Molas  from  Panama

MS  2  is  finishing  Sugar  Skull  Masks

Fall  Break :  Oct .  14-18th

 

Oct .  7th  @ 6pm :  Back  to  School  Night  

Oct .  22nd ,  Hispanic  Heritage  Festival  at

the  PAC

Musical  Auditions  Oct  8th  and  9th

 



CELEBRATING
HISPANIC HERITAGE
MONTH
"Manor ISD would like to invite the entire

community to the Hispanic Heritage Festival on

Tue. Oct. 22, 2019 at the Manor High School

Performing Arts Center at 12700 Gregg Manor

Road, Manor, TX 78653. 

Performances start at 6:30pm. Doors open at

6:00pm. The event will feature student dance

performances, music, poetry, arts, crafts, food, and

student exhibitions. The event will also complete a

month of classwork focused on the importance

of Hispanic heritage and appreciation for different

cultures.  Many of these projects will be featured at

the event."

 

MNTMS MS 2 scholars have been working hard on

sugar skull masks that will be on display during the

festival!  

 

We hope to see you there! 

 

Current  & Upcoming  Events

 

SUCCESS AT MANORFEST
 

.

ART HISTORY HALLOWEEN PARTY
Art 1 scholars are preparing for one of my scholars favorite projects of the year!  Art 1

scholars are tasked with researching a randomly assigned artist from art history,

creating a work of art based on that artists style and finally dressing as the artist or

one of their works of art for an Art History Halloween party!  Scholars will learn about

the artist the others have researched while playing games and having snacks.  This

project is a really fun way to make art and art history come alive for scholars! 

 

*scholars pictured are from the Art History Halloween Party last year

Every year MNTMS participates in the

ManorFest student art competition.  This

year's  theme was "Going the Distance"

Artwork was displayed from Thursday to

Saturday afternoon.  Our artwork stood

alongside artwork from every campus in

Manorisd.  We had some stiff competition in

the Middle School category but our own

Brianna Romero received 3rd place!  We are

all very proud of her and all scholars and their

hard work!  The following MNTMS Scholars

also had their work on display:

Magnus Stahl 
Madison Avery
Danna Becerra-Mendez
Abigail Carranza
Eleanor Davis
Sandy Huynh
Jubilee Jimenez
Alianah Suda
Danae Sevilla
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